
I am blessed and excited to spread the wonderful news about 

our Bible College, AMTC! There is nothing more important 

that the building, molding, and preparing of our young people 

for ministry. They are the future! They will one day take our 

places. And it is up to us to make sure they have a well laid 

foundation. This is why teaching in the AMTC, Apostolic 

Ministry Training Center, is such an honor and blessing! 

 

We have been having great classes over the past few months. 

During the month of April we were blessed to have many of 

our students reply that this month has been one of the greatest 

months for AMTC. The students are excited to learn about the 

gospel, about our Apostolic history, about Christian living, 

and to truly know why they believe what they believe, which 

is very important! 

 

May 7th will be an exciting day for our AMTC students and 

instructors. We will be blessed to take a trip to Nurnberg, Ger-

many and hear some great teaching from Rev. Lee Stoneking. 

I know that God is going to have His way during this class in 

Nurnberg. Hearts will be touched, minds will be challenged, 

and spirit strengthened. Continue to keep us in your prayers!  
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